From: Rhodri Jones 
Sent: 14 February 2017 10:05
To: 'Lauren Bates'; Bernadette Owens
Cc: Angus Bates
Subject: RE: 14/02067/OUT - Discharge of conditions application ref. 16/00533/DISC

Dear Bernadette,

I`ve had an opportunity to consider the proposals and am quite happy.

Would you prefer the comments transmitted via the planning system or are you satisfied with this confirmation ?

Regards


Rhodri Jones 
Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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From: Lauren Bates [mailto:Lauren.Bates@hillstreetholdings.com] 
Sent: 13 February 2017 15:59
To: Bernadette Owens
Cc: Rhodri Jones; Angus Bates
Subject: RE: 14/02067/OUT - Discharge of conditions application ref. 16/00533/DISC

Bernadette,

I am writing with regard to the comments from your arboricultural officer on the above application. In order to address the comments from Rhodri Jones regarding condition 16,  a soft landscaping plan and specification has been prepared. 

Please see attached for both documents, (the soft landscaping plan is attached in two parts). However, also attached is the ecological enhancement and management plan which has been amended in order to align it with the soft landscaping specification.

I do hope the attached addresses your consultees comments satisfactorily.

Kind regards,

Lauren Bates BSc (Hons) MSc DIC
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T: 01621 850600
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E: lauren.bates@hillstreetholdings.com
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